
Dear Camper and Family,  

We are excited to announce that Camp Concern will be hosting retreat days this July! You will be able to 

see your friends and counselors and be part of an experience where we pack a week of Camp Concern into a 

single day for only $10! While this day will not look exactly like the camp we know and love, it will still be filled 

with the love and joy of Christ. You will participate in classes, share a meal, and play some games all at the 

Campsite #2 that we know and love! Feel free to invite a new friend to come enjoy the fun too! 

Please know that all campers and staff are expected to abide by the same rules and screenings without 

exception. We kindly ask for your patience and understanding as this is a different experience for all of us. We 

will be following the CDC guidelines for summer camps which means at this time the following procedures will 

be in place. These guidelines are not optional – only come if you are willing to abide by them completely, 

however, please note that guidelines are subject to change based on current CDC summer camp guidelines at 

the time of events. 

• Campers are required to complete a health self-screening within 48hrs prior to scheduled event. If 

unable to pass health screening you will be asked to refrain from attending. If unable to attend due to 

health reasons, your registration fee will be refunded. 

• Following CDC camp guidelines, masks are not required during outdoor camp activities regardless of 

vaccination status.  Masks will be required if activities are moved indoors or social distancing cannot be 

maintained.  You are asked to bring a mask with you for this reason.  Campers and staff who are considered 

high-risk are encouraged to still wear a mask and anyone is welcome to wear a mask if they so choose.  

Please note that these guidelines are subject to change to continue to follow current guidelines. 

• On site check-in the day of your event will be done from your car. All visitors are asked to stay in your 

vehicle, where a staff member will complete a health screening and questionnaire. Only the camper is 

permitted out of the vehicle once screening is completed.  

• If any illness presents during the day event, emergency contact will be immediately notified and 

camper will be sent home.  

• Hand washing and sanitation will be encouraged throughout the day. Supplies and areas for such will 

be readily available. Extra steps will be taken by staff to encourage social distancing and cleanliness for all 

campers’ safety.  

• Day activities are planned to be held entirely outdoors, however in the event of poor weather 

conditions, multiple buildings are available on site to accommodate social distancing.  

• Pickup will follow drop off routine. All visitors will be asked to remain in their vehicle and child will 

be brought to you. Please be prompt for pickup times noted below.  

• Within two weeks following camp, if your camper is diagnosed with COVID-19,  you must report this 

to Camp leadership following reporting practices in accordance with CDC guidelines. 

Please fill out the enclosed registration/medical form and return it as soon as possible.  After we 

receive your registration with your registration fee, we will send out a letter with schedule details and any 

further information.  Additional forms and information are available at CampConcern.org. Feel free to reach out 

to your director if you have concerns leading up to camp. We are so grateful that we are able to plan these 

events and have a Camp Concern experience this summer.  We have missed you and can’t wait to see you 

soon!  

         -Camp Concern 



 We will be hosting two events.  Advance registration is required.  To do so, please fill out attached 

registration/medical form and mail in back by July 10th with registration fee.  The registration fee is $10 for first 

child with discounted rate of $5 for each sibling of the same household. Checks may be made payable to Camp 

Concern. No walk-ins will be permitted on the day of event.  In the event of registration numbers exceeding 

capacity limits, a third event day will be held on Sunday July 25th. Times and ages to be determined. 

 

Saturday, July 24th  Ages 13-19  10am-8pm           Saturday, July 31st Ages 7-12 10am-5pm 

Directed by Keith Wolfgong  kcwolfgong@comcast.net            Directed by Mark Hatfield hatfieldmj@verizon.net 

 

What to bring:  camp chair and a mask. Packaged meals, drinks and other supplies will be provided. 

 

Health Self-Screening 

Must be answered by your camper within 48 hours of your scheduled event. Will also be completed at 

registration with temperature check. 

1. In the past 14 days have you or someone you have had direct contact with been exposed to or 

diagnosed with COVID-19? 

2. In the past 14 days have you experienced any new onset of the following symptoms? 

• Fever/chills 
• Cough 
• Shortness of breath/difficulty breathing 
• Fatigue 
• Muscle or body aches 
• Headache 
• New loss of taste or smell 
• Sore throat 
• Congestion or runny nose 
• Nausea or vomiting 
• Diarrhea 

3. In the past 14 days have you or someone you live with returned from travel outside the country? 

If answering yes to any question above, we kindly ask you to refrain from attending camp. We understand this 
will be disappointing, however we all must do our part to keep our camp family safe. Thank you! 

Medical/COVID related questions can be directed to: 

 Emmy McLaughlin via email at ELM1010@hotmail.com  

 

Mail the registration form to: 

Camp Concern 

5326 Fieldcrest Drive 

Pittsburgh, PA 15236 

mailto:hatfieldmj@verizon.net

